
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

 

DATE:  April 21, 2023   

 

SUBJECT: Bid results for Dacula Crossing subdivision improvements 

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The City requested bids for the approved Dacula Crossing Subdivision Asphalt 

Milling and Repaving Improvements Project. The project includes asphalt milling 

and deep patch milling, repaving, and thermoplastic striping. All disturbed areas 

will be sodded as needed.  

The bid results are below:  

Allied Paving Contractors, Inc. - $267,187.00 

East Coast Grading - $314,905.29 

  

The lowest qualified bid was $267,187 from Allied Paving Contractors, Inc., which 

is less than the opinion of probable construction cost of $327,060.00 dated August 

5, 2022. Staff recommends awarding the bid to Allied Paving Contractors, Inc. at 

$267,187 and authorizing the Mayor and City Administrator to execute all 

necessary documents to implement the subject project. 


